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November 25, 2024 
 
 
Dear valued patient, 
 
A few weeks ago, Chevy Chase Pulmonary Associates sent a letter announcing Drs. Abril, Hamm and Solomon’s planned 
transition to Johns Hopkins Medicine. We are excited to share that, as of November 4, they have officially joined Johns 
Hopkins Medicine Pulmonology. We would like to welcome you, as a valued patient and member, to Johns Hopkins Medicine. 
 
Please rest assured that you will continue to receive the same excellent, patient-centered medical care you have come to 
expect from your Chevy Chase Pulmonary Associates team. Here are a few reminders: 
 
• Patient care will be provided by the same physicians you have come to know and trust: Peter Hamm, M.D., Michael 

Solomon, M.D., and Juan Abril, M.D. 
  

• The locations will remain the same: Chevy Chase and Sibley Memorial Hospital. The practice business addresses and 
phone number have not changed. 
 

• The practice will continue to accept most insurance plans. If you have questions or concerns, please reach out to your 
insurance provider directly. 
 

• Your medical records will be transferred to the Johns Hopkins Medicine electronic medical record system, Epic, and will 
be available March 1, 2025. Until then, please contact Privia via email at medicalrecords@priviahealth.com if you need 
to request your records. After March 1, 2025, Johns Hopkins Medicine will gladly take care of any record-related 
requests. 
 

• Your patient portal will now be the Johns Hopkins Medicine MyChart secure online portal, where you will be able to send 
messages to your providers, directly schedule appointments, request prescription refills, request referrals, electronically 
check-in for your appointments and more. See handout for instructions on how to create your MyChart account. 

 
• You may now visit jhcp.org/pulmonology for our pulmonology locations and the most up-to-date information regarding 

practice hours, providers, etc.  
 

If you have questions about Johns Hopkins Medicine Pulmonology, please call us at 301-656-7374. We sincerely appreciate 
your patience during this transition, and we look forward to continuing to provide you the highest quality care. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Steven J. Kravet, M.D., M.B.A.  
President 
Johns Hopkins Community Physicians 

 


